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Thank you to everyone who attended the launch event. 
We had representation from (almost!) every participating 
transplant centre. The presentations are now available on 
our website.  

After months of preparation (and endless cups of tea              ), PITHIA has now been 
submitted for HRA and REC approval. The trial will be assessed by an Ethics 
Committee at the end of this month. In the meantime, we are working towards 
finalising the practical aspects of the trial. 
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Please visit our website, or follow us 
on Twitter to receive trial updates: 
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Each R&D department has been contacted, and provided 
with the required documents for site set-up…please help 
us to get the ‘green light’ at your site! The cluster 
randomisation will not be able to occur until all sites 
have approval in place. 

 

Welcome to the first PITHIA trial newsletter…and what an 
exciting year it’s been so far! 
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